
3/6/2018 

The BOSFOUR <bosfour@edcgov.us> 
To: EDC COB <edc.cob@edcgov.us> 

---------- Forwarded message ---------­

From: J Mapes <jmapes07@yahoo.com> 
Date: Mon, Mar 5, 2018 at 8:19 PM 
Subject: 2541 Copper Way 

Edcgov.us Mail - RE: #18-0337 - 2541 Copper Way 

:rt�/­J\J 
EDC COB <edc.cob@edcgov.us> 

Tue, Mar 6, 2018 at 7:48 AM 

To: "bosfour@edcgov.us" <bosfour@edcgov.us>, "bosthree@edcgov.us" <bosthree@edcgov.us>, "bostwo@edcgov.us" 
<bostwo@edcgov.us>, "bosone@edcgov.us" <bosone@edcgov.us> 

Dear Supervisors, 
After being informed of the hearing tomorrow March 6th, 2018 , Richard Young's appeal of fines for a number of VHR 

violations and the events that occurred 
at his VHR Saturday night 3-3-18. In which the sheriff had to be called out for noise, I have to insist that he pay said fines, 
but also have his VHR permit revoked. His VHR 
has been a nuisance for the whole time he has owned the property. This continual disruption of our peace & sense of 
well-being, as well as the emotional duress , stress , 
and the burden of having to call the sheriff, and deal with the keeping a record of all the incidents has become 
overwhelming! 

Three weekends ago, same thing, people waking us up at midnight, outside talking, wandering around. 
We have endured this abuse for far too long. We have called the Tax Collector's office, sent in complaint forms, pictures, 
etc. Until the hearing with the County 
Attorney , our pleas for help and relief have been ignored. Please do the just & right thing. Thank You for taking time to 
read our letter as we are unable to attend this appeal Tuesday, March 6, 2018. 

Richard 
& Jamie Mapes 

https:l/mail.google.com/mail/u/1 /?ui=2&ik=35d558a9e 7 &jsver=c6entt0uZCQ.en.&view=pt&search=inbox&th= 161 fbffa414053d2&siml= 161 fbffa414053d2 1/1 


